VILLAGE OF FORT EDWARD, NEW YORK
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Village Board of the
Trustees of the Village of Fort Edward on July 7, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. at the Offices of the
Village of Fort Edward, 118 Broadway, Fort Edward, New York, regarding proposed local
law amending Chapter 350 of the Code of the Village of Fort Edward titled “Zoning” to
update and amend the definition of a “Motel”.

By order of the Village Board of Trustees of the Village of Fort Edward, New York, dated
June 2, 2025.

elle Rose
Village Clerk



